From: Mira
To: amnonk@univers-transit.co.il
Subject: RE: Mira & Les Brown.

Hi Amnon,

It has been a very eventful month and | am sorry for this late reply but | thought it would be nice
to let you know, even at this stage of our move that the efforts of both you and A. Univers
Transit Ltd was of a high professional standard.

The move was smooth, efficient and nothing was broken or even damaged.

The movers took great care with both the administration and the moving.
To add to our luck, we had no problems with customs.

Thank-you very much and please pass on our thanks to the others involved with this move.
Kind regards,

Mira and Les
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